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What: US Department of Labor Women’s Bureau Paid Leave Roundtable in Nevada 
When: Thursday, January 26, 2017, Carson City, 9 a.m.
	Friday, January 27, 2017, Las Vegas, 9 a.m. 
Where: North 1/26/17 - Budget Division Conference Room, 209 E. Musser St. Room 200. Carson City
	South 1/27/17 – Dept. of Employment Training & Rehabilitation, Stan Jones Bldg, 2800 E. St. Louis, Las Vegas
Why: 	The US Department of Labor Women’s Bureau is collaborating with the Nevada Commission for Women to hold two roundtable discussions about paid family leave issues in Nevada. These roundtable discussions are part of an ongoing series of discussions that the Women’s Bureau launched last year as part of the Department of Labor’s “Lead on Leave Initiative.”  The purpose for the roundtables is to discuss the barriers to implementing paid leave programs at the state and local level, and share strategies to move beyond them.
Who:  Participants at the roundtables include business representatives, health care workers, government officials, union leaders, faith-based and community-based organization representatives and advocates for working families.  
How: The Nevada Commission for Women will help identify and invite participants.
Grant:	In addition to the state roundtables, the Initiative includes a federal grant program that provides states and municipalities up to $250,000 in funding for research and analysis needed to develop and implement paid family and medical leave programs at the state and municipal levels. Two national forums have been held to document the lessons learned from these analyses and share the research findings, and a third forum is planned for September, 2017.  One more grant round is expected to be announced in the spring of 2017.  An overview of the grant program will also be shared at the roundtable.  


